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Hospital letterhead

        <<Department of Rheumatology>>

<<Name of hospital>>

<<Address 1>>

<<Address 2>>

<<Address 3>>

<<Telephone number>>



Date: 01/08/2018
Dear …. ,

I am writing to tell you about the British Society for Rheumatology Biologics Register (BSRBR) which is currently being conducted at [Centre name].  You may be eligible for this study if you have been started recently on one of the new biological therapies used to treat your arthritis. The purpose of this research study is to assess whether the new biological treatments used in the treatment of arthritis have any side effects when used long-term which were not revealed during shorter-term clinical trials. These side effects, if any, will be compared to those seen within other groups of similar patients taking other medications for their arthritis. Taking part in the research does not alter the treatment you receive; your specialist will start and stop treatments as determined by your clinical condition.

If you are interested in taking part please read the enclosed Information Sheet which explains the study in more detail. 

One of the study nurses will approach you to discuss the study further with you at your next hospital appointment. During this visit a nurse will explain the study to you again, give you the opportunity to ask any questions, and then if you are happy to participate they will take your consent. Please allow an extra 30 minutes for this appointment.

It is your choice whether you want to participate or not. If you decide not to participate, your medical care will not be affected in any way and you will continue to been seen by the Rheumatology staff in the usual way. 
If you would like any more information in the meantime, please contact us – our details are at the top of this letter.

Thank you for taking the time to read this letter.

Yours sincerely,

<<Research Nurse/Job title>>
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